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Fellow AIMS Members,

It is my privilege to submit my Annual Report as the mining representative on the Surveyors
Board of Queensland.

| have attended all board meetings this year as well as the Moranbah candidate session
which was also attended by the board’s training advocate and senior AIMS members.

There has been a good level of progress with registrants again this year which included 3
new Mining UC and 1 Mining O endorsements.
Additionally, there are currently 3 registered surveyors working on PAPs.

Outside of SBQ activities, Callum McNaughton and | continue to work towards changes to
Recognised Standard 10 and Guidance Note 19 although this has been a frustrating process.

After many attempts we are at least closer to having meetings with the Advisory
Committees for Coal and Metalliferous although recent fatalities in the industry has
understandably taken the attention of these committees.

I’'m looking forward to the next 12 months to again continue the work on these important
changes and thank you for your support.

Hi

Ken Cross
AIMS SBQ Nominee
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